Faculty members participated in a clinical pharmacy workshop

October 29, 2022

On October 28-29, 2022, MUPY’s faculty members including Asst. Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat, Assistant
Dean for Academic Affairs, and Asst. Prof. Jennis Meanwatthana participated in the workshop entitled
“Clinical Pharmacy in Cancer Supportive Care” hosted by Dr. Cipto Mangunkusumo National General
Hospital at the Lumire Hotel & Convention Center in Indonesia’s Jakarta. LI i the workshop, Asst.
Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat was a speaker in the topic of How to interpret and apply data from cancer
clinical trials to patient care: a pharmacist’s perspective. Also, the topic of Asst. Prof. Jennis
Meanwatthana was “Cancer Supportive Care”. This workshop aimed to increase the pharmacists’
professional skills in terms of a patient care for cancer. Furthermore, this activity supported the
Faculty’s Missions in terms of serving as the portal for professional services that encompasses

drugs, herbal medicine, cosmetics and dietary supplement to support the sustainable development of
the nation. It also responded to the SDG’s Goal 3rd: Ensure healthy lives and promote well-being for
all at all ages, Goal 10th: Reduce inequality within and among countries, and Goal 17th: Partnership

for the Goals to strengthen the means of implementation and revitalize the global partnership for
sustainable deveLopment.DDDD

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3315



